
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NICKELS FOR INDIANA LEADERSHIP 
 
IEHA leadership development is supported by voluntary contributions to the 
Nickels for Indiana Leadership fund.  All contributions to this fund stay within the 
state of Indiana. Funds are used to pay for many of the excellent speakers at 
Home and Family Conference, scholarships for IEHA members to receive i-LEaD 
training, funding for  i-LEaD programs as needed, District Representative 
training, and to send IEHA representatives to the NVON conference and other 
out of state conferences. 
 
Contributions should be paid to counties or districts and then sent to the State 
Treasurer annually.  These contributions may be included when paying annual 
dues and/or International Coins for Friendship, but must reach the State 
Treasurer before May 1st to be included in the current year’s annual conference 
report.  
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